
All GCPS families are invited to take part in 
the 2023 Educational Effectiveness Survey. 
Each year, to help improve our schools, Gwinnett 

County Public Schools collects feedback from our 

families, students, and staff members about their school 

experience. This year, the school district is giving 

Educational Effectiveness Surveys to get feedback on nine 

characteristics of high-performing schools.  GCPS staff 

participated in the survey in January.

The Student Survey is administered 

January 19 through February 3 for 

students in grades 3-12 during the school 

day and is available in the Student Portal. 

You can scan the QR code to the right to learn 

more about the survey, review the questions, or find out 

about the opt-out process if you do not wish for your 

student to participate. 

The Family Survey is open from February 28 

through March 10. We will send you an email 

link to the survey on February 28, or you can 

access it from the survey information page on 

our website. The survey—available in English, 

Spanish, Chinese, Korean, and Vietnamese—also will be 

available in the Parent Portal.  

Scan the QR code or go to 

gcpsk12.org/Page/32312 

to learn more about these 

surveys, and to access the 

Family Survey starting on 

February 28.

We want your feedback on the nine characteristics of high-performing schools!  

We will send an email link to the GCPS Educational Effectiveness Survey for families 

when it opens on February 28, and you can participate in the survey until March 10. 

Scan the QR code above to learn more about the student and family surveys.


